Heather Flores

From: Richard Drury

Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 3:26 PM

To: Scott Kinsey; PlanningCommissioners

Subject: The Mosaic Project (Downtown Plan Program EIR Addendum) Planning Commission Hearing, January

19, 2023, Agenda Item 1

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Mr. Kinsey and Planning Commission:

| am writing on behalf of the Supporters Alliance for Environmental Responsibility (SAFER), who submitted a
comment letter on the Mosaic Project. | am pleased to report that SAFER has been in communication with the
developer of the project and we are very close to reaching an agreement that will address our environmental
concerns. While the agreement is not finalized, we believe that the discussions are likely to resolve favorably
in the near future. Thank you.

Richard Drury

Richard Drury
Lozeau Drury LLP

Oakland, CA 94612






